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We are also for protecting the environment and doing the right thing. The "right thing" in this case
is to comply with Federal law relating to regulation. Extending beyond it just continues an approach
that is ever more costly on all Minnesotans. This is a space that could be considered over-regulated
already while presenting that it's all "for the environmental good". I stress that we too are mindful
of the environment, but our taxpayers are continuing to share their thoughts that they can't afford
services.


